
Donor Confidentiality Statement 
 

ASHRAE and the RP Committee strongly believe in protecting the privacy of its donors and the 
confidentiality of information concerning them. Donor records, both hard copy and electronic, 
and other donor information should be considered highly confidential and only distributed to 
volunteers working on behalf of the RP Campaign. Please treat donor information on a ‘need to 
know’ basis for each volunteer.  If you have any questions, please contact RP Staff at 
rp@ashrae.org. 

In support of ASHRAE’s donors, the RP Committee promotes the Donor Bill of Rights, which was 
created by the American Association of Fund Raising Counsel (AAFRC), Association for 
Healthcare Philanthropy (AHP), the Association of Fundraising Professionals (AFP), and the 
Council for Advancement and Support of Education (CASE). It has been endorsed by numerous 
organizations and is found here.  

ASHRAE’s current overall privacy, security, and confidentiality policy is found here.  
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